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Green, Ashley

From: Simon Shapovalov <simon.shapovalov@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, July 24, 2021 11:53 AM
To: Planning
Subject: Simon Shapovalov (Jonathan Segura case)

  

CAUTION: This e-mail originated outside of the City of Naperville (@naperville.il.us).  

DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you confirm the incoming address of the sender and know the content is 
safe. 

  

Hi. About the case of Jonathan A Segura (upgrading the fence). I have no objections and, in fact, I am voting for them to 
have the right to change their existing fence with 6' privacy-style fence. It will give them more privacy and security.  
 
Simon Shapovalov. 
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